From: James Smith <james442@live.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 10:04 PM
To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License Application for Hodges Bend Restaurant

Re: License # 20170004483
Mr. Fischbach:

My objection to this application would be late night noise if there is outdoor seating in the inner courtyard
area or elsewhere.

Sincerely,

James M Smith
611 137th Ave NW
Spicer, MN 56288

Owner of condo at:
2650 University Ave W #110

320-905-8266



